TO:  Members of the Hardin County Board of Education
 
FROM:  Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
 
SUBJECT:  Approval of Field Trip Using Commercial Carrier
 
	DISCUSSION:
	North Hardin is requesting permission to take the North Hardin Fastpitch Team to Fort Walton Beach, FL, for the Beach Bash Spring Tournament.  The group will leave on April 7 and return on April 14, 2012, via commercial carrier.  There will be 16 students and 5 chaperones attending.  
 
Total cost of Trip is $10,029.  Breakdown for Students; $1500 for food/supplies, $825 for Tournament Registration, $2008 for lodging and $3500 travel (driver and bus).  Funding for the trip (students and chaperones) will come from 100 inning game fund raiser (approx $5000) and Golf Scramble (approximately $6500).  


 
	RECOMMENDATION:
	I recommend that the Board approve the field trip request from the North Hardin High School Fastpitch Team to travel to Fort Walton Beach, FL, April 7 – 14, 2012, via commercial carrier.


 
	RECOMMENDED MOTION:
	I move that the Board approve the field trip request from the North Hardin High School Fastpitch Team to travel to Fort Walton Beach, FL, April 7 – 14, 2012, via commercial carrier.


